
Friends of Millfield  
 

 
 

 
After previous successes we will again be having a Family Christmas Afternoon.  

Starting at 2pm, after spending time doing some Christmas crafts in your child’s class, 

you are invited to come along to the hall to have tea/coffee and cake.  We will also 

have some Christmas songs that the children have been learning. We are intending to 

make up various hampers, including childrens’ hampers, which will be raffled at the 

end of the event at around 4pm.  We would like these hampers to include chocolates, 

biscuits, smellies, bottles, treats, etc and would be grateful for donations from the 

school community.  Any donations should be brought to the school office by Monday 

2nd Dec.  If you know any local business Raffle tickets for these hampers will be on sale 

from the school office from 9th. 

 
We would like donations of cakes, which will be sold with a drink during the 

afternoon.  These can be brought in on the morning of 13th . 

 
We would also be grateful for some volunteers, either during the morning to sort cakes 

or from 1pm to organise the hall.  Please let Mrs Thornhill or Mrs Bidecant know if 

you could spare some time. 

 

We will also be sending out a Christmas Quiz in the next few weeks and the winner 

will be drawn during the event. 

 

All donations are very much appreciated. 
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